

COMMUNITY TOWN HALL MEETING FOR GRADES PRE-K - 5

LED BY DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENTS DR. ANGELA WHITELAW & DR. JOHN BARKER

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 5 P.M.

As we prepare to welcome students in grades Pre-K - 5 back to schools for in-person learning beginning March 1, we're inviting families to join us online and hear from District leaders about:

- Highlights of the S.A.F.E. School Re-Entry Plan
 - Updates on daily school operations
- Facts about blended in-person & virtual instruction





CLICK HERE TO JOIN THE TOWN HALL.

GET MORE INFO AT SCSK12.ORG/RETURNSTRONGER.